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On February 19, 2025, the Parent-Teacher Advisory Committee met to review and discuss 
current discipline policies and procedures and the Student Information Handbook. Further, the 
committee assumed the duties of the Behavioral Interventions Committee per Board Policy 7030 
Board Committees, and discussed the District’s process and procedures for behavioral 
interventions. We have attached for your review the following: 

1.​ Illinois School Code requirements for the Parent-Teacher Advisory Committee and 
Behavioral Intervention Committee 

2.​ Board Policy 7030 
3.​ Sign-In Sheet of Participants 
4.​ Minutes from the February 19, 2025 meeting 

While there are no official recommended changes from the Parent-Teacher Advisory Committee 
or the Behavioral Interventions Committee for the 2025-2026 School Year, we did have multiple 
parents, and both student participants, share their feelings on the District’s effectiveness in 
building relationships, SEL/mental health supports, and proactive anti-bullying programs. Three 
different parents outwardly expressed how impressed and grateful they were to be in such a great 
District. They emphasized how safe they feel with their child(ren) in our schools. Two different 
parents mentioned that moving into this School District was the best decision their family ever 
made. Finally, multiple parents praised our teachers and stressed how talented they are and how 
special they make their child(ren) feel. These comments will also be shared with the 
administrative team.  

If you have any questions regarding this, please feel free to contact me. 


